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Bonanza Mining Corporation Announces Addition of Raymond Marks to Board of Directors 

 

July 10, 2025 – Vancouver, British Columbia:  Bonanza Mining Corporation (“Bonanza” or the 

“Company”) (TSX-V: BNZ) is pleased to announce the appointment of Raymond Marks as an 

independent, non-executive director of the Company, effective July 10, 2025. 

Mr. Raymond Marks brings more than 25 years of experience in mineral exploration and development, 

with a particular focus on placer and hard rock gold projects across Western Canada. He is widely 

respected in the industry for his operation and on the ground operational expertise, strategic leadership, 

and deep-rooted knowledge of the Golden Triangle region. 

Mr. Raymond Marks previously served as the Vice President and as a Director of Tudor Gold Corp., 

where he played a key role in advancing their Treaty Creek project. Following his tenure at Tudor, he 

joined Hanstone Gold Corp. as its Chief Executive Officer and a Director contributing to its exploration 

and corporate development initiatives.  

 

For further information, please contact:   

Bonanza Mining Corporation  

Suite 1710 – 1177 West Hastings Street 

Vancouver, B.C. V6E 2L3 

Attention: Dayton Marks, President, CEO and Director  

Tel: 778-347-2500  

Email: Dayton.Marks@MarksCapital.ca  

  

or  

Drew Burgess, Director  

Tel:  403-383-8254  

Email:  asburg100@gmail.com   

 

Cautionary Statements  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news 

release.  


